
INTERRUPTIONS

NOTICE

WHY: 

PINTO ROAD – FIVE RIVERS 
OVERHEAD LINE UPGRADE PROJECT

Five Rivers, Bon Air, Arouca, Mausica, D’Abadie, 
Arima and environs.
In an e�ort to minimise:
(1) the negative impact of the works to the travelling public on 

the associated roadways; and
(2) the impact of electrical outages to businesses, schools and 

other commercial customers,
maintenance activities were also scheduled on the weekend.
This project is expected to be completed by September 2018 
and customers would be informed of speci�c outages in 
advance. 

Sorry for the 

The Trinidad and Tobago Electricity Commission embarked on a project in 2017 
to upgrade the transmission infrastructure connecting its Pinto Road Substation 
to Five Rivers Substation. 

WHERE: 

Get your electricity bill 
in your inbox, not your post box.

Sign up at www.ttec.co.tt

T&TEC

The upgrade includes the replacement of 117 corroded poles 
and 10 km of conductors between Arima and Five Rivers with 
the overall objective to replace aged infrastructure, upgrade 
the electrical characteristics of the circuit and improve the 
reliability of supply to customers.

The Commission regrets the inconvenience
which may be caused by these interruptions.


